
 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF RESCHEDULED BOARD MEETING DATE 
 

Board of Directors Meeting new date is 
August 3, 2021 

 
Notice is hereby given that the July 27, 2021 regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Board of Directors of South Texas Independent School District has been rescheduled for Tuesday, 
August 3, 2021 at 7:15 p.m. The board meeting will be held via Zoom. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


